## Greenwich Public Schools North Mianus Elementary School

309 Palmer Hill Road Riverside, CT 06878

June 2021

Dear Parents of Second Graders:

We would like to welcome you and your child to an exciting year in second grade. You will find during the coming year that your child will grow socially, emotionally, physically and intellectually.

We ask that all incoming 2nd graders read on a regular basis and practice their basic addition and subtraction facts.

One of the goals of second grade is to encourage responsibility and organization. After a relaxing and fun filled summer, one way to accomplish this is to be prepared for the first day of school. Therefore, we are asking each child bring the following supplies (please label all materials as there will be no sharing of materials this year):

Pencil Case - Hard Plastic (8 ½" long X 5 5%" wide x 2 ¼" high)

Scissors (put in pencil case and label)

24 sharpened #2 pencils (no mechanical)- (place 6 in the pencil case and leave the rest at home)

- 2 large erasers (White Hi-Polymer preferred)- (place 1 in the pencil case and leave one at home)
- 4 large glue sticks-( place 2 in pencil case and leave the rest at home)
- 1 24-pack Crayola crayons (put in pencil case)
- 2 Expo Markers and an eraser/sock (put in pencil case)
- 1 Staedtler double -hole tub pencil sharpener
- 1 box tissues
- 1 roll of paper towels

Ziplock bags:

Last names A-L - bring 1 box of quart size

Last names M-Z - bring 1 box of gallon size

1 set of personal headphones for use with iPad (in a ziploc bag)- label headphones and ziploc bag

Everything else including paper and folders will be provided. Throughout the year it will be helpful for your child to have a ruler and analog clock available for his/her use at home.

School opens at 8:30 a.m. and as we need to prepare for the day, we ask that you please have your child here on time.

We look forward to an exciting and challenging school year.

Sincerely,

**Second Grade Teachers**